
This bulletin is to inform you that a residential burglary has occurred in your

neighborhood.  The following information has been provided in an effort to

reduce your chances of becoming a victim and to aid in the apprehension of

a criminal operating in your area.

LOCATION: 900 block of Main Street

DATE:  April 28-29, 2013, between 9:30 p.m. and 6:45 a.m.

PROPERTY TAKEN: Bicycle, tools

SUSPECT(S) SEEN:  None

METHOD OF OPERATION: The suspect(s) accessed the garage through

an unsecured gate and entered the garage to remove the property.

If you have any information regarding this case please call:

Det. Ryan Danowitz at (310) 524-2258            Refer to case # 13-1173

Start a Neighborhood Watch in your area. This program organizes

citizens into a neighborhood group where they can learn crime prevention

techniques from our Crime Prevention Specialist.  Through this program,

neighbors get to know neighbors and in turn, look out for one another.  With

Neighborhood Crime Warning Bulletins, you’ll discover the value of

neighbors watching out for each other.  Get involved in  Neighborhood

Watch today! Call the El Segundo Police Department’s Crime Prevention

Unit at (310) 524-2274.

Should you observe suspicious person(s) or suspicious activity in

progress, call 911 IMMEDIATELY!
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MAKE YOUR HOME SAFE

AND SECURE

The El Segundo Police Department would like to take this

opportunity to offer you a FREE Home Security Inspection.  This

inspection is designed to inform you of the measures you can take to

improve the security of your home by examining entry doors,

windows, exterior lighting and landscaping from a security

standpoint.  After the inspection has been completed, you will be

provided with written recommendations to improve your safety.

The survey is scheduled at your convenience.  Don’t delay in   taking

advantage of this important and convenient service!  To schedule an

appointment, please call the El Segundo Police Department’s Crime

Prevention Unit at 524-2274.

The El Segundo Police Department also offers FREE “Vacant

Residence Patrol Request” to all residents.  While you’re away,

members of the Retired Senior Volunteer Program (R.S.V.P.) will

make random checks on your house.

For a free Vacant Residence Patrol Request call the El Segundo

Police Department at 524-2200, or visit us on the web at

www.elsegundo.org/depts/police.
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